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Wednesday Evening
Bible Study
7:00pm - 8:00pm
Classes for all ages
–including a second
adult study in the large
classroom. Classes from
7:00 PM - 7:40 PM
Reconvene in the
auditorium for a couple
of songs and an
invitation following
classes.
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Murfreesboro Teen
Bible Study 2025
9:30am - 3:30pm
SPEAKER: Scott Beyer
TOPIC: Walk This Way
SCHEDULE: 09:30 -
10:00 - Singing 10:00 -
10:45 - Lesson #1 10:45
- 11:00 - Break 11:00 -
11:45 - Lesson #2 11:45
- 01:15 - Lunch (across
the street @ Barfield
Park) 01:15 - 02:00 -
Breakout 02:00 - 02:15 -
Break 02:15 - 02:45 -
Singing 02:45 - 03:30 -
Lesson #3 03:30 - 03:45
- Pickup (@ the church
building) Lunch will be
provide by individual
members of the Veterans
Parkway church of Christ

7

Sunday Morning Bible
Classes
9:00am - 9:45am
Classes for all ages
–including a second
adult study in the large
classroom.

Sunday Morning
Worship
10:00am - 11:00am
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Wednesday Evening
Bible Study
7:00pm - 8:00pm
Classes for all ages
–including a second
adult study in the large
classroom. Classes from
7:00 PM - 7:40 PM
Reconvene in the
auditorium for a couple
of songs and an
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Sunday Evening
Worship
5:00pm - 6:00am

invitation following
classes.

14

Sunday Morning Bible
Classes
9:00am - 9:45am
Classes for all ages
–including a second
adult study in the large
classroom.

Sunday Morning
Worship
10:00am - 11:00am

Sunday Evening
Worship
5:00pm - 6:00am
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Wednesday Evening
Bible Study
7:00pm - 8:00pm
Classes for all ages
–including a second
adult study in the large
classroom. Classes from
7:00 PM - 7:40 PM
Reconvene in the
auditorium for a couple
of songs and an
invitation following
classes.

18 19 20
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Sunday Morning Bible
Classes
9:00am - 9:45am
Classes for all ages
–including a second
adult study in the large
classroom.

Sunday Morning
Worship
10:00am - 11:00am

Sunday Evening
Worship
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Wednesday Evening
Bible Study
7:00pm - 8:00pm
Classes for all ages
–including a second
adult study in the large
classroom. Classes from
7:00 PM - 7:40 PM
Reconvene in the
auditorium for a couple
of songs and an
invitation following
classes.
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5:00pm - 6:00am

28

Sunday Morning Bible
Classes
9:00am - 9:45am
Classes for all ages
–including a second
adult study in the large
classroom.

Sunday Morning
Worship
10:00am - 11:00am

Sunday Evening
Worship
5:00pm - 6:00am

29 30

Category Key
Gospel Meeting
Other Event
Teen Studies
VBS
Worship Assemblies
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